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Resolution approving termination of the Water and Fire Service Agreement for the 
property located at 129 Clinton Street in the Town of Campbell.  

 
RESOLUTION 

 
WHEREAS, the City of La Crosse and Town of Campbell entered into a WATER 

AND FIRE SERVICE AGREEMENT, dated December 8, 2005, that allowed retail water 
service and special firefighting and equipment service to non-residential properties in the 
Town, and 

 
WHEREAS, the WATER AND FIRE SERVICE AGREEMENT required individual 

contracts between the City, Town and property owners which authorized these services, 
and 

 
 WHEREAS, there is an individual contract, recorded June 8, 2006, for water and 

fire service for the property located at 129 Clinton Street; Tax ID No. 4-859-0, and 
 
WHEREAS, the water service originally installed to this property was 

disconnected and capped in June 2016, and 
 
WHEREAS, the City received a communication, dated January 16, 2018, from an 

attorney representing the current owner of the property, requesting that the contract for 
retail water service and special firefighting and equipment service for the subject 
property be terminated. 

 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of La 

Crosse, that it hereby approves the termination of the contract for retail water service 
and special firefighting and equipment service for the property located at 129 Clinton 
Street (Tax ID No. 4-859-0) with the termination being conditioned upon the following 
occurring within 90 days: 

 
(1) The Town of Campbell Board shall take similar action to approve the 

termination of the contract for the subject property, and  
(2) The 2016 special charge for fire-fighting and equipment services shall be paid 

in full.   
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the City Attorney, Utilities Manager, Fire 

Chief, and City Clerk are hereby authorized to take any and all steps necessary to 
effectuate this resolution. 

 
 

 

I, Teri Lehrke, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council of the  

City of La Crosse on March 8, 2018. 

 

 

________________________ 

Teri Lehrke, City Clerk 

City of La Crosse, Wisconsin   


